
We are deeply saddened at the passing of Her Majesty The Queen.
At this terribly sad time, our thoughts are with the entire  British Royal Family and the nation.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

BGLC New Tutor Time Reading Programme 9am - 9.10am                                        Year 12 Army Day 6.9.22



Year 10 GCSE Readiness Evening 8.9.22

All Years ● The parish churches of St Philip and St James in both Groby and Ratby will be open
for people to come and remember HM Queen Elizabeth Ii in the coming days.

- On Friday 9th September Groby Parish Church will be open 10am-12pm and 3pm-5pm
and Ratby Parish Church 12.30pm-3.30pm.

- On Saturday 10th September both Ratby and Groby Parish Churches will be open
10am-4pm.

- On Sunday all are welcome to join any of our Sunday services, 8am (Communion) and
10am (Morning Worship) at Ratby Parish Church or 9.30am (Communion) and 6pm
(Evensong) at Groby Parish Church.

https://www.churchofengland.org/remembering-her-majesty-queen#prayer

● A reminder to set up your Arbor account if you haven't done so already. This has
replaced Weduc so Arbor should be used to add funds to your child’s catering
money. Please contact arbor@brookvalegroby.com for log in queries.

● Some students had refunds such as trip deposits returned to their Weduc payments
account. Parents/Guardians need to email support@weduc.co.uk to request credit
is moved back to their own account.

● Reporting Absences - Please report any student absence via the
attendance@brookvalegroby.com email address or via Option 1 Extension 275 on
the campus telephone number.

● Items brought in to Reception - please remind students to come to collect their
forgotten items, such as PE kits and lanyards, during break or lunchtimes.

● Lost property items - if found these are passed to Reception. Please help us to
reunite your child with their belongings by labelling bags, clothing and other
possessions.

● Faculties are making certain text books and guides available for certain classes to
order at concessionary prices. These will be available for a limited period via the
Arbor School Shop. Look out for these to appear in your child’s account during next
week along with an email notification to you.

Years 7, 10
and 12

● Proofs from photographs taken in school by JS Photography will be passed to
students during the coming week. You will then be able to use your personalised
code to order direct from at www.jssp.co.uk Deadline for orders is Tuesday 20
September 2022.

Years 7 - 11 Dear Parents/ Carers,

Please find a letter below outlining homework expectations as well as subject flight
paths for KS3 and 4.  Details will also be posted on our website.

KS3 & 4 Progress Support

Ms Gajjar (KS3 Progress Lead) & Mr Brownett (KS4 Progress Lead).

https://www.churchofengland.org/remembering-her-majesty-queen#prayer
mailto:arbor@brookvalegroby.com
mailto:support@weduc.co.uk
mailto:attendance@brookvalegroby.com
http://www.jssp.co.uk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g1vqFF-Gwu1nP2giPLsYhnBc2zuuHnnX/view?usp=sharing


Year 7 ● Reminder that appointments can still be made via Arbor click here for information
for the Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening being held on campus, Thursday 22
September.

● Please click on the letter below for information regarding Year 7 GL Assessments:
Parent Letter re. GL Assessments

● Please click here to see details regarding a Year 7 Homework Club Letter.

● Please see here for our KS3 Homework Overview

Year 8 ● Please see here for our KS3 Homework Overview

Year 9 ● Please see here for our KS3 Homework Overview

Year 10 ● For information please click on the links below to access the resources shared at the
GCSE Readiness Evening:
GCSE Readiness Evening Information Booklet
Presentation

● Please see here for our KS4 Homework Overview

Year 11 ● Please see here for our KS4 Homework Overview

Post 16 ● Reminder that appointments can still be made via Arbor for the Year 12 Meet the
Tutor Evening being held on campus, Thursday 22 September.

● Please see here for our KS5 Homework Overview

● Please see here for Year 12 HPA letter

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EeGoH8PDS80ZyAZTd_xZghE32B5beGoe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fr9mKqKKNQkjg1zybFFfbE7XNsohc2Kd/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qPqSRX-sl1tDVufAx00VD2WqQYpocg-N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qPqSRX-sl1tDVufAx00VD2WqQYpocg-N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qPqSRX-sl1tDVufAx00VD2WqQYpocg-N/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DtxJpcmhlAEXUiiYlnf8N_l1V9MzKJhV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TTTKDQM34fiJWT9j93wbAFJL7_hhhiL7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e0JCFeEnxJ8qi4HmKMuguxMegjPVyDe2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1e0JCFeEnxJ8qi4HmKMuguxMegjPVyDe2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iAu2OYSup7PBdeX6vRZBlg71i3dpSoPf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kKSVLK3LhJcFsxPMst2LUJPKLiRu2Cb3/view?usp=sharing

